The Pennsylvania USAG board held a zoom meeting on September 17th, 2023.  
State Chairperson Carla Ceralde called the meeting to order.

1.  The state financial report was reviewed.  Pennsylvania currently has $66,711.66 in their account.
2.  We are expanding our social media presence and more information will be provided as it becomes available.
3. Jane Caruso spoke on the Xcel program and briefed on how fifty percent of the gymnasts in Pennsylvania are in the Xcel levels.
4. There will be a “Pop Up Shop” coming in the next several weeks where you will be able to purchase gifts for the holidays.  Information will be sent out on this shortly.
5. The PA State Handbook is being revamped and expanded with additional information to assist our members in all aspects of the sport from meet etiquette to where to turn for timely answers to questions.
6. The state will host a clinic next summer with the tentative dates being 07/20-21/24.

As always if you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, feel free to contact any of the board members.  Their contact information is on the PA website. 
Meeting was adjourned by Carla Ceralde.
Respectfully submitted,
Kevin Pope
Secretary, PA USAG
